Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Guthrie, Kristin [KGuthrie@haleyaldrich.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2013 11:22 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Rigter, John; Bajsarowicz, Voytek

Subject: Re: Conveyor Tunnel

I spoke with John this morning. He is fine with this plan as well. I will inform my team.
Thank you

Kristin

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 14, 2013, at 11:06 AM, "Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health"
<jerry.wickham@acgov.org<mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org>> wrote:

Kristin and Voytek,

Sampling every 10 feet and any areas with indications of contamination is acceptable to ACEH
provided that it is also acceptable to Livermore-Pleasanton Fire Department.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org<mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org>

From: Guthrie, Kristin [mailto:KGuthrie@haleyaldrich.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2013 8:48 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; Rigter, 3John

Cc: Bajsarowicz, Voytek

Subject: Conveyor Tunnel

Jerry and John

We are in the process of demolishing the conveyor culvert. After removing some of the piping
we have discovered that the conveyor tunnel is welded together in two foot long sections of
corrugated metal. The conveyor was pneumatic and there has been no indication of any
contamination. Sampling at each seam will force us to take nearly 100 samples.

We propose to sample every 10 feet and, in addition, any area that has indications of
contamination.

Thanks to both of you.

Kristin M. Guthrie

Project Manager

HALEY & ALDRICH

2033 North Main Street, Suite 309
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

off: 925.949.1017



cell: 925.979.8529

fax: 925.979.1456
KGuthrie@HaleyAldrich.com<mailto:MJavier@HaleyAldrich.com>
HaleyAldrich.com<www.HaleyAldrich.com>




